Hi, <Prospect name!> Dean James and Professor Joao Gomes will be visiting Hong Kong on Tuesday, March 12, as part of the Wharton Impact Tour. This is an incredible opportunity to celebrate and network with your fellow Wharton alumni, while learning about the dean's vision for the School. We hope to see you there! You can register in person at the door with a credit card — or use this link: cvent.me/zrqlBa


